
HURRICANE MICHAEL & DISASTER ASSISTANCE 
INFORMATION 
The American Pecan Council (APC) sends industry's thoughts and prayers to those affected by 
Hurricane Michael.  We have been receiving countless calls from industry members inquiring 
about the safety of their colleagues in Georgia, Alabama, Florida, and North Carolina, and South 
CaCarolina. The APC Carolina has been sourcing information from those agencies that will be providing assistance to 
those in those in need.  We have been in contact with USDA and FEMA to ensure that the APC remains in  
the loop so that we in turn can forward any assistance information to industry. 
Inspirational American Booker T. Washington once said, "There are two ways of exerting one's 
strength: one is pushing down, the other is pulling up."  Those that have been pushed down by 
this catastrophic storm, please take solace in knowing that the strength of the pecan industry will 
rally together and help pull you out of these troubling times...it's what we do. 
USDA has posted an informational page that provides pertinent information which you may find 
useful:  https://www.usda.gov/topics/disaster/storms. 

APC is Here to Help 
In the meantime, if you need any assistance, please call the Council office at 
(817) 916-0020.

  Our mailing address is: 
3880 Hulen Street, Suite 105 

Fort Worth, TX 76107 
Phone: (817) 916-0020 

https://www.usda.gov/topics/disaster/storms
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